
The Shibuya Junior High School boys  
are once again planning to visit 

 St. Patrick’s College for their annual study tour 

 15- 17 students and 2 teachers will be 
arriving from Japan on  

Wed. 11th March 2020 for  

a 12 day visit. 

 

Would your family 
         like to 
 host   a student? 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are able to home-stay a student for this 
short time, we are seeking expressions of 
interest, so please contact: 
Ms Lynne Gainer: ocec@tpg.com.au  

or mobile 0418852554 
 

Families will receive a payment of $420.00  
to cover hosting expenses 


